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To whom it may concern, 

My name is Amy Jessee and I was born and raised in Salt Lake City. I am absolutely thrilled that the community clean
energy program is one step closer to becoming a reality here in Utah. I’m urging that the council approve of this
application because any program that allows the community to have a say in where their energy comes from is a win in
my book. I would love to know my energy is contributing to better air quality in Utah. My son has a family history of
asthma and I’m incredibly protective of his health. I love to see any option that expand our community’s use of renewable
energy. This is the real deal. I am also a renter and having the ability to have a say in the energy that is used in my home
is so exciting since solar panels are not an option for my family at the moment. I also love that this program allows
consumers to choose whether or not they participate. Over all it’s amazing and I hope the council can see the benefit it
will bring to our great state. 

Thank you for your time and service to our community, 

Amy
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